NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

My Winter 2017 Newsletter

BRAD HOYLMAN-SIGAL January 2, 2018

Senator Brad Hoylman
2017

WINTER NEWSLETTER

Dear Neighbor:

Thank you for giving me the privilege of representing you in the New York State Senate. With the regressive social and
economic pohicies coming out of President Donald Trump’s Washington, mcluding the GOPMs proposed tax ball that wall
be disastrous for owr state, there's never been a more important time to fight for New Yorkers. In this report, | discuss some
ways 10 do this, including importamt new laws and funding for our community, upcoming free events, as well as some local
wsues I've been working on

Please conact me at 2126338052 or hoylmannysenate. gov if vou have any questions or concemns of wani (o share ideas
For regular updates, visit my website at hitp2/hoylman nysenate_gov. Also, keep n mund that | can assist you with matters
such as housing, healthcare, and benefits/entitlements. | can help you resolve problems with government agencies, too
Remember, I"'m here (o help!

I look forward to hearing from you

Best regards,

Brad Hoviman
State Senator
2Tth District
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